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22nd June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Part of our  topic this half term is to look at the land around us here in Dereham and some of the animals
that live there.

Having looked at the weather, we’ve decided to do this with Year 4 on Tuesday 28th June (this coming
Tuesday ). This will be a short local outing to Scarning Meadow. Please can we ask that children wear long
trousers and, if you have one, a long sleeved top. They will also need a sun hat and have suncream applied
as the weather is looking good! Children will still eat lunch at school so there is no need to pack additional
food although we do recommend you send them with a healthy snack that day!

According to our records most parents have given local outings permission and so you do not need to do
anything unless you believe this isn’t suitable for your child in which case you need to speak to the office as
soon as possible.

Best wishes,

The Year 4 Team.
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